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The Aboriginal Employment Advisory Committee is a consultative group of Aboriginal public

sector employees.   

The Committee provides an Aboriginal perspective to the NSW public sector on strategic issues and assists

in finding solutions for implementation challenges.  

The Committee advises on a range of Aboriginal workforce management issues including employment,

recruitment, career development and strategic policy issues.  

To seek advice from the Committee, please contact us.    
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Engaging with our Advisory

group
How to seek advice on strategic issues affecting Aboriginal

people and communities.
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